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Introduction 

The purpose of this conference is to obtain further information in relation to the application from the 

Government of Indonesia before the ADRP, in relation to A4 Copy Paper exported from Indonesia. 

In the course of this conference, I may ask you to clarify an argument, claim or specific detail 

contained in the party’s application or submission. This conference is not a formal hearing of the 

review and is not an opportunity for parties to argue their case before me. 

You are reminded that I will only have regard to information provided at this conference that relates to 

relevant information (within the meaning of section 269ZZK(6) of the Customs Act 1901) and any 

conclusions reached at this conference based on that relevant information. A non-confidential 

summary of this conference will be published on the ADRP website.  

I now invite you to introduce yourself. 

Discussion 

The Panel Member indicated that in answering Question 10 of the application, it is useful to have a 

statement/s that is suitable for use in the public notice of the initiation of a review. For this reason, Mr 

Percival was asked to provide a suitable set of statements. The Panel Member clarified it is only to 

extract from the information already contained in Questions 10-12. 

Mr Percival confirmed that he would consider what elements such statements should contain and 

respond to the Secretariat by COB 23 June 20171. 

                                            
1 An extension was requested and granted for submission by 27 June 2017, but the original date was 
the 23 June 2017. 
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